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May 2, 2014 

 
 
 
Re:  NOTICE TO ALL TELECOMMUNICATIONS CORPORATIONS CONCERNING 
PENDING RATE FLOOR INCREASE 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On April 23, 2014, the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) announced it will increase the 
rate floor, with an initial increase to $16.00 beginning January 2, 2015, and increasing again July 1, 
2016, to $18.00 and potentially to $20.46 on July 1, 2017. 
   
Any telecommunications corporations planning to increase rates to conform to the FCC’s order must file 
a rate case with the Public Service Commission of Utah pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12 and Utah 
Admin. Code R746-700-40 and -41. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
 
cc: 
    Telecom Service List  
     
    Patricia Schmid (pschmid@utah.gov) 
    Justin Jetter (jjetter@utah.gov) 
    Brent Coleman (brentcoleman@utah.gov) 
    Utah Assistant Attorneys General 
 
    Division of Public Utilities 
    160 East 300 South, 4th Flr. 
    Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 
    Office of Consumer Services 
    160 East 300 South, 2nd Flr. 
    Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
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